
 
 MULTISTATE TAX COMMISSION 
 
 

February 9, 2024 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
This letter serves as confirmation of the Multistate Tax Commission’s policy regarding accreditation 
of our Continuing Legal Education (CLE) courses. The Multistate Tax Commission is an accredited 
sponsor in Texas, approved by the State Bar of Texas, Committee on MCLE. Due to staff and 
budgetary constraints, we are not able to apply for accreditation in any other state.  
 
Our courses generally satisfy the most rigorous standards for accreditation, and we encourage our 
attendees to self-report their course attendance in states where that is permitted. If you have any 
questions about our courses or this policy, please contact Susan Carlson at scarlson@mtc.gov. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gregory S. Matson 
Executive Director 
Multistate Tax Commission 

 
 

444 North Capitol St., NW 
Suite 425 

Washington, DC 20001-1538 
Telephone: 202.650.0300 
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